Ekkehard Gérard
Fleetrade 2
2800 Bremen 1
West-Germany

July 15, 1983

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

Dear Sir,

I would like to write to you about my background and my attitude
towards Bhagwan Shree Rajneesh. I'm not one of his disciples.

I am a technical engineer with a degree from Bremerhaven High School.
I have been working with Krupp company for two years.

In 1978 I heard about the teachings of Bhagwan and Poona for the
first time by reading newspaper articles. Since then I have read
many books by Bhagwan and have heard several lectures on tape.

In my opinion, Bhagwan is one of the greatest authorities on human
psychology and philosphy.

Since I visited Rajneeshpuram in Oregon, I am convinced that Bhagwan
encourages a lot of creativity with the disciples there and all over
the world, simply through his silent presence.

Very truly yours,

Ekkehard Gérard
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